
From: anthony wilson <  
Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 9:26 AM
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Wisbech incinerator 

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

To whom it may concern

My main concerns and objections are as follows,

The site in which it is proposed to be built on is an area that is subject to flooding in the near 
future and this investment would not be profitable and that is a sure fact.

The local infrastructure would not cope as it is not suitable to carry the extra 300 lorries a 
day. The local people of Wisbech will suffer due to the extra traffic on the roads, the lorries 
going to this site will not stick to the A47 they will be regularly diverted through Wisbech 
cause build backs in traffic.

This site is very close to schools, housing estates, farmland and food processing factories 
that committed to not support this incinerator and have stated that they will not have 
steam from them as they have morels of obligation to reduce there own waste in plastics 
ect.

I must state that I support our local factories so they stay in this area as they do employ 
local people not just from Wisbech but local villages.

I am also aware that we have two incinerators that are 30 miles from Wisbech, so there is 
no need for another as we develop our plastics it is my believe that this one in Wisbech will 
never run at its full compacity and therefore not required.

Regards

Tony

A R Wilson
Tony Wilson
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